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I’m an Anchorage resident and I support the “Community Alternative” to remove Eklutna
Dam and restore the river. I understand this will lead to a small increase in my property taxes
and I am willing to pay that price. I also support increasing renewable energy sources and
diversifying the energy stream in Alaska.

Susan Sherman
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